1954,

Nad 3.

ALL AGREEMENT STATES
EXCHANGE OF INFORMATION - CORRESPONDENCE (SP-94-053)

Effective immediately, we request that you remove Mr. Vandy L. Miller’s name
from all correspondence addressed to the Office of State Programs.

Future correspondence sent to the Office of State Programs should be sent to:

Mr. Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 3-D-23

Washington, D.C. 20555

We appreciate your cooperation on this matter.

Sincerely,

%; Lice /“"? [w

4+  Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
,7,—1 Office of State Programs
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